Tammy Dixon

From: Tammy Dixon
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 4:42 PM
Subject: Bartonville Business Survey

The Bartonville Community Development Corporation (BCDC) is distributing a survey to businesses within the
Town of Bartonville via Survey Monkey to help them identify and meet the needs of Town of Bartonville
businesses.

The BCDC is dedicated to actively help your business succeed. The BCDC will use this survey as a data
collection tool to better focus their efforts in supporting local businesses. Ultimately, their goal for the
Business Retention and Expansion program is to help our local businesses thrive and grow. Please complete
the survey by February 24, 2023.

Thank you in advance for taking the time to assist with this important task. TAKE THE SURVEY NOW

Tammy Dixon, TRMC, CMC

Town Secretary
Phone: 817-693-5280

1941 E. Jeter Road
Bartonville, TX 76226

http://www.townofbartonville.com




